
From: Kelley Graves
To: Schopieray, Christine
Cc: Beattie, Kelly; Detter, Ray; Steve Kaplan; Pollay, Susan
Subject: Notification of CAC Member Resignation
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:17:35 AM

Good morning Christine,

Kathleen Nolan has informed us per the email below that she is resigning her position on the Downtown Area
Citizens Advisory Council effective immediately. She is moving out of state.

Please let us know if you need any additional information from us at this time.

Thank you.

Kelley A. Graves
Management Assistant
A2 DDA
(734) 994-6697

-----Original Message-----
From: Susan Pollay <SPollay@a2dda.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:08 AM
To: Kelley Graves <KGraves@a2dda.org>
Subject: FW: CAC - resignation?

Let me know if Kelly needs more than this..  Thanks!

-----Original Message-----
From: Kathleen Nolan < > On Behalf Of Kathleen Nolan
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 10:27 AM
To: Susan Pollay <SPollay@a2dda.org>
Subject: Re: CAC - resignation?

We will greatly miss Ann Arbor, it’s wonderful downtown and terrific people!
Happy Holidays,
Kat

> On Dec 10, 2019, at 10:26 AM, Susan Pollay <SPollay@a2dda.org> wrote:
>
> Hi Kathleen - I'm including my colleague Kelley on this email to correct me if I'm wrong - but I believe your
email is all that the City needs  (We'll get back to you if the City needs anything else)
>
> Meanwhile, once again, all my very best wishes to you and Doug for the next chapter in your lives in Seattle.  You
will be missed!
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Kathleen Nolan < > On Behalf Of Kathleen Nolan
> Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 10:24 AM
> To: Susan Pollay <SPollay@a2dda.org>
> Subject: Re: CAC - resignation?
>
> Yes, I will need to resign from the CAC, how  do I do that?
> Thanks,
> Kathleen



>
>> On Dec 10, 2019, at 9:45 AM, Susan Pollay <SPollay@a2dda.org> wrote:
>>
>> <winmail.dat>
>


